
  
 

 

Spring 2 Newsletter 
 
 

Welcome back after half term and we hope you all had a great break! 
 

 

Year 3 daily routine reminders: 

  

School begins at 9:00am on a Monday and Friday. 

Early Bird Learning happens at 8:50am on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. It is not 

acceptable to drop your child off to these sessions without accompanying them. Children 

who do not wish to attend these sessions will need to remain outside the classroom until 

school begins at 9:00am. 

 

Due to the cold weather, children must bring a coat with them to school to wear at break 

times. They will also require warmer and appropriate cold weather clothes for PE lessons.  

 

Children are encouraged to bring in a healthy snack (preferably fruit) for morning break as 

they won’t receive the free piece of fruit like they did in Key Stage One. The fruit stall is 

open every break time if your child wishes to purchase a fresh piece of fruit for 40p. 

 
 

Spring 2 learning: 

 

Each half term has a specific ‘Unit of Learning’ which will focus on different subject 

areas. This half term, we will be focusing our Unit of learning on History. We will be 

working hard to answer the question: How did Britain change between the beginning 

of the Stone age and the end of the Iron age? 

 

 

Upcoming events: 

 

- Parent Consultations face to face (Wednesday 26th February & Thursday 27th February) 

- Mount Cook residential (Tuesday 25th March – Wednesday 26th March) 

 

How can you help your child at home? 
 

• Read daily with your child and record it in their reading diary, this doesn’t always have to be 

their school book.  

• Practising the 3-, 4- and 8-times tables. You may want to access TTRS to support this. 

• Practising weekly spellings. 

• Encourage your child to be more independent. 

• Learn with them by completing their ‘Bingo’ homework activities. 

• Completing weekly assignments on Doodle platforms  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. Please email rather than messaging on TEAMS if 

you have any questions or queries. 

 

The Year 3 Team 


